
 

 

Report of:   Chris Clarke, Highways Maintenance Manager 

Report to:  Outer North East Community Committee 

Alwoodley, Harewood and Wetherby 

Report author:  Eleanor Jordan – Highway Service Area Officer (Drainage) 

 
Date:    13 March 2023         To note  

Title: Gullies Update  

Purpose of report 
 

1. To provide the Outer North East Community Committee with a verbal update 

on the work the Gullies Service provides in servicing the drainage in the three 

wards. 

Main issues 
 

2. The discussion is intended as an engagement opportunity with ward 

members, providing the information relating to the gullies in the area. 

 

3. The update provides relevant background information on the state of 

drainage in the wards, including the challenges the Team faces to have them 

serviced.  

 
4. Discussion to encourage ward members from Alwoodley, Harewood and 

Wetherby to offer any additional support or information that will help the 

Team with their in the wards.   

 

Recommendations 
 

5. Elected Members are asked to note the contents of the verbal report that will 

be provided by an officer from the Gullies Team. 

 


